From: Jordan Turner |mailto:jordan.turner@globalconsérvationg‘roup.org[
Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 10:01 AM L

To: Planning :
Subject:

Iam wriﬁng to you on behalf of the Global Conservation Group regarding Chick-fil-A's request for permit
approvals at the address of 423 S. Gammon Road.

The City of Madison has always been a leader when it comes to supporting diversity and kindness of its

citizens, however, allowing Chick-fil-A to construct an establishment in Madison would be turning our backs on
a portion of our community; our LGBT (lesbian, gay, bisexual and transgender) friends, family and neighbors. I
think it's important that the city sends a message that we want business here ... but what we can't have and
don't want are businesses that have discriminatory roles.

Chicago and Boston both denied similar permit requests made by Chick-fil-A. In fact, Chicago Mayor Rahm
Emanual said “They disrespect our fellow neighbors and residents. This would be a bad investment, since it
would be empty.”

As a common visitor of Madison and on behalf of our Madison supporters, we ask you to consider denying the
fast food chain's request. If you have any questions, or would like to speak further, please don't hesitate to

email me at jordan.tur'ne‘r@ globalconservationgroup.org or call me at 888-959-5403 ext:101

Thank you.

Kind Regards,
Jordan W. Turner

Global Conservation Group, Inc.
www.Global ConservationGroup.com

Donate to our Animal Rescue Program and save lives - www.globalconservationgroup.org/DonateDetails.htm

LIKE US on Facebook
FOLLOW US on Twitter




From: Lester, Roni J. [ e o
Sent: Thursday, Apnl 24, 2014 10 50 AM

To: Planning

Subject: Chick fil A

Hello All,

_ Please deny them a building permit. They are awful hateful people who have no business in a beautiful diverse city like
Madison. 4

Thvank'you and have a wonderful day,

Roni Jo Lester
Watertown, Wisconsin

From: Dana Laurance

Sent: Thursday, April 24,2014 11:17 AM
To: Planning
Subject' .
Please deny Chick-fil-A's permJt to build in Madison, Wlsconsm The company's total disregard for both human
and animal rights is appalling. - .

Thank you.

Dana Laurance
Cruelty Investigation Department
Global Conservation Group, Inc.

LIKE us on Facebodk
FOLLOW us on Twitter

www.aglobalconservationgroup.com

From: GCGInc’ ’ s e pe

Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 11:21 AM
To: Planning
Subjecl:.

As T understand it, Chick-fil-a is asking you to approve permlts that Would allow them to construct a restaurant

near West Towne Mall.
Please deny their permit request as it would be a huge blow to human rights and the people of Madison.

Sincerely,

'Tiinothy Green
GCG,INC. .

/]




